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Attention All Providers:  Health Resources & Services 
Administration (HRSA) Announces Phase 4 of Provider Relief 
Funds 

 
The Health Resources & Services Administration (HRSA) has announced Phase 4 
of Provider Relief Funds.  The application submission deadline is October 26, 
2021.  Additional information, including such things as eligibility criteria and 
application instructions, can be found using the link below: 

 

HRSA Phase 4 Announcement 

https://www.ctdssmap.com/CTPortal/Portals/0/StaticContent/Publications/HRSA_Phase_4.pdf

